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The Executive Order 2020-43 has been extended by Governor Ducey.  This means that all the recreation facilities at the Arroyo Roble Resort will remain closed as mentioned below.  There is no expected reopening date until the Governor removes the Executive Order.
Per Governor Ducey, State of Arizona, Executive Order 2020-43, the Arroyo Roble Resort is required to close all the recreation facilities at the resort with the exception of the pools, hot tubs, tennis court, and pickle ball/basketball courts.  The indoor facilities - fitness center, racquetball courts, sauna, steam room, and game rooms are all closed to abide by the Governor’s Executive Order 2020-43.  Effective 6/30/2020 for a minimum of 30 days. The Executive Order may be extended by the Governor.  

Please note the following:
Access to the pool area of the Arroyo Roble Resort is severely restricted as a result of Governor Ducey’s Executive Order 2020-43.

Effective 6/30/2020 only homeowners currently staying in the resort villas will be able to use the pool or other resort facilities.  No outside guests or local homeowners will be allowed access as a result of the Governor’s Executive Order 2020-43 and the BOD.
All access to the pool area is through the front desk only.
 You are required to sign in at the front desk. Groups of more than 10 people are prohibited from congregating in or near the pool.  You will be required to leave the recreation facilities of the resort if you do not abide by the Governors executive order. Please note that Governor Ducey may close all access to the resort pool area as the Covid-19 situation worsens in the State of Arizona.
Failure to practice social distancing of 6’ and the refusal to use face masks while in the public areas of the resort will force the closure of the resort pools per Governor Ducey’s Executive Order! We all ask that you help by abiding by the rules in place!  
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